
The School Visit Information Page for the 
‘ASA and WWI Story’ has been Launched!  
We are thrilled to announce that in January 2020 we were given the go-ahead from the National 
Lottery Heritage Fund to launch our ‘School Information Page’!  

https://asaurc.org.uk/avenue-st-andrews-urc-and-the-first-world-war-story/ 

Back in October 2019 we hosted our first visit from Bevois Town Primary School, welcoming 60 pupils 
and staff into our church. Due to its roaring success, we decided to produce an information page 
where prospective schools could see the fascinating activities that we have designed with them in 
mind. A standard school visit includes six activities, and showcases the treasures of our archives with 
teachers and pupils alike. We bring the story of Avenue St. Andrew’s URC and the First World War to 
life, telling our visitors how volunteers from our church and the local community supported thousands 
of soldiers in Southampton before they embarked for France. 
Please see the link above for more information and a browse!  

The project has been made possible thanks to financial support 
from the National Lottery Heritage Fund. 

Announcement! 

https://asaurc.org.uk/avenue-st-andrews-urc-and-the-first-world-war-story/


THIS PROJECT HAS BEEN MADE POSSIBLE THANKS TO FINANCIAL SUPPORT FROM THE 
NATIONAL LOTTERY HERITAGE FUND.
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